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MEMORANDUM

To: Town of Philipstown Planning Board

From: Max Garfinkle, Natural Resources Review Officer Town of Philipstown

Date: January 14, 2022

Subject: Sadlon/Wenske Residential Site Plan, 825 Route 9D, Garrison, NY 10524, Referral

Dear Chairman Zuckerman and Members of the Planning Board,

The Conservation Board has no concerns with the proposed Sadlon/Wenske residential site plan as shown
in their current plans. Members of the CB walked the site on January 4%, 2022 and the referral was
discussed at the January 11, 2022 CB meeting resulting in no additional comments from the Board or its
members,

Best regards,
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Max Garﬁ.nkle
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Philipstown Conservation Board

Philipstown Planning Board

Ron Gainer

Steve Gaba

Badey and Watson Surveying and Engineering



